
Project Update: June 2016 
 
In terms of work done, wildflower season in Palestine is finished until January 2017 so we will 
pause transplanting until that time. This season we transplanted wild Ophrys lutea that were 
salvaged from an abandoned lot in Ramallah city, as well as pyramidical and trident orchids. 
We created several of the planters and have continued trail work, neither of which are 
completed. We also did a workshop on wildflower photography that simultaneously taught 
about wildflowers, as well as wildflower awareness on social media and a grafting workshop. 
We will continue workshops in the coming wildflower season and finish the project with the 
photography exhibition. 
 

 

 
 


